
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Mandip Malhotra 
Planning Department 
Residents Services 
3N, Civic Centre 
London Borough of Hillingdon 
High Street, Uxbridge. 
UB8 1UW 
 
05 October 2021 
 
Planning Portal IT bug 
SITE: Yiewsley Housing and Library Sites – 2 Falling Lane, Yiewsley UB7 8AB 
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF HOUSING AND PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 
Dear Mandip, 
 

We have been informed by the Planning Portal customer support team that the site is dealing with a software 
issue preventing our application to be submitted. We were advised to apply the following workaround. 
I had to state on the application form that there are no new self-contained residential units provided as part of 
the application. We are providing a total of 100 number residential units with the following mix: 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   

 
We look forward to receiving your formal acknowledgement of the application and trust you have sufficient 
information to favourably consider the proposed development. 
 

Should you have any comments or require any additional information please call me on 020 8237 8246 or     
e-mail on g.honfi@hunters.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
Gabor Honfi on behalf of Hunters 
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